
Dear Sir/Madam,

I object to SA32 which proposes redevelopment of supermarket and car park into mixed use homes.

Demolishing a key supermarket in the area and replacing it with more homes will put a a strain on the 
surrounding supermarkets, none of which are nearby. The wider plan also proposes to remove other nearby 
supermarkets on the A10 increasing the pressure.

It will also force residents to travel further by car, thus increasing the pollution caused by this proposal which is 
not acceptable. There are already a number of housing projects ongoing within a mile radius (Dandara 
development and the Fox pub).
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